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Read the articles in this month’s issue by clicking the links below.

“We will soon be embarking on a statewide coordinated contract campaign for our salary increase for this school

year and beyond, to fill the ongoing vacancies in our schools, and end the demoralizing cycles of layoffs and

cutbacks.”Readmore in this month’s Letters in Solidarity.

The signing of AB 2245 marks a significant victory for SDEA members in Career and Technical Education (CTE)

and is an example of the power of our collective voice.Readmore about what this means for our union.

As you prepare to vote on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, voting for union candidates can help ensure that decisions

at every level represent our collective priorities and the needs of our school communities. See SDEA’s
endorsements for this election.

https://www.sdea.net/advocate/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/letters-in-solidarity-oct-2024/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/letters-in-solidarity-oct-2024/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/ab-2245-equitable-rights-cte/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/ab-2245-equitable-rights-cte/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/vote-union-2024/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/vote-union-2024/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/vote-union-2024/


2024 included actions that involved our whole community! Read about three awards recognizing collective
efforts during 2024.

Union membership can help you grow as an educator, through a wide network of union educators and

opportunities. Learnmore about some of the professional learning opportunities available to SDEAmembers.

https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/2024-sdea-awards/%20%E2%80%8E
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/2024-sdea-awards/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/2024-sdea-awards/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/2024-fall-professional-learning/
https://www.sdea.net/2024/10/2024-fall-professional-learning/
https://bit.ly/sdeagear


http://www.ctamemberbenefits.org/disability
http://www.calcas.com
https://csveba.com/4diQfWc
http://northisland.ccu.com/educators

